Email of grant proposal acceptance from the BU Arts Initiative:

On 6/17/13 10:28 AM, Furman, Ty wrote:

> Dear Deborah - 

> Thank you so much for your proposal Wagner in Context.  

> I am pleased to let you know that the BU Arts Initiative will support the project in the amount of $2000.

> Remember that our goals are to support interdisciplinary and cross school work, and to be sure that the project has the greatest impact possible particularly in engaging students.  To that end, please do what you can to market your event to the entire BU community, including providing our office with information pieces, web links, etc. well in advance so that we can help. 

> In all print, web, interviews, etc. please acknowledge that the project is supported in part by an "Arts Grant from The BU Arts Initiative – Office of the Provost", and provide our web site – www.bu.edu/arts.

> Funds will be transferred after July 1, 2013 – please provide an appropriate account number and confirmed event dates.

> We will ask you to fill out a brief assessment after the project is complete.

> Congratulations and thank you for contributing to the rich arts and culture community at BU!

> Please don't hesitate to ask any questions.

> Best,

> Ty and the Grants Committee of the Provost's Arts Council

> -- 

> Art is not a mirror held up to reality, but a hammer with which to shape it. ~ Bertolt Brecht

>

> Ty A. Furman, Ed.D.

> Managing Director, BU Arts Initiative

> Boston University

> 1 Silber Way, 842

> Boston, MA 02215

> (617) 358-0489

> Www.bu.edu/arts

> Www.facebook.com/BUArtsInitiative

> @BUArtsInitiativ (no e) on Twitter

